
TIME: 7?45 P,M, 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 26, 1978 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor A. Green 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

Leonard Stubbs 
Nora Lake 
James Singer 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Director of Finance William Bettcher 

Mr. Kenning and Mr. Bettcher reviewed personnel and the operations of 
the Finance Department; a tour of said Department followed. 

Council interviewed Shirlea Moore and Mary Herminghausen, applicants 
for appointment on the City Beautiful Commission. Council concurred with 
these appointments. 

Mayor Green announced an invitation he received from Holiday at Home 
to serve on the panel of judges for the Miss Holiday at Home Contest. Mrs . 
Lake will consider serving on the panel, 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the proposed relocation of one disaster warning 
siren, to be relocated from the abandoned wastewater treatment plant off 
Clyo Road to the east side of Clyo Road directly across from Centerville 
Paving. The cost of relocation is $2,175.00. The cost will be 50% funded 
through Miami Valley Disaster Service Agency, 25% by the Washington Township 
Trustees and 25% by the City of Centerville. Mr. Kenning recommended that 
the City participate in this project. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


